GREAT CHESTERFORD C. OF E. PRIMARY ACADEMY
Invitation to Mr Browns Retirement Farewell
PLEASE NOTE THE CHANGE OF TIME!!

Dear Parents, Friends and Families,

We would like to invite you to our celebration assembly to mark Mr Brown'’s retirement on Thursday
8th February at 11.00am in the School Hall.

Please keep this top secret!!! Mr Brown is expected on this day but we may have to rearrange the
date if he is not well enough to attend and none of us would want him to feel pressurised about
attending on a given day. Each class will be preparing an item to share in the assembly and all

parents and friends will have the opportunity to stay after the assembly for tea and cake.

RSVP:
Please could you let the school office know if you plan to attend.

Thank you to those families who have already started to contribute to Mr Brown’s retirement
collection. Please can we ask that all contributions are sent in to school by Monday 5th February.

Best wishes
Mrs Mitchell



